PTO Meeting May 3, 2017

Welcome

• Principal's Report

- Thank you for coming
- Thank you for all the help with the Carnival it was a huge success and everyone had a great time
- Thank you for all the Teacher Appreciation things teachers are grateful
- Next week 1st grade team and other teachers have organized a Helping Hands Appreciation Week
- Parent input forms are on the website and were sent out via email spread the word; all entries are due by May 10th, teacher roster for next year is online as well; grade levels and admin will meet to make placements
- Choir Concert 5.9, EPIC 5.9, Multicultural Day 5.12, Mariner Reunion 5.15, Spring Musical 5.25,
 5th Grade NYC 5.17-5.19, Class Parties 5.20, Kick Ball 5.31

Election

- o Edith Gauthier and Ana Sacher nominating committee
- Jenn Bunnell Recording Secretary
- Lisa Moore Vice Preseident

Helping Hands

- Changes next year
- County print will be utilized for large copy jobs
- Grade levels will be assigned per day
- Room moms will be incorporated to ensure Helping Hands is a supplement, not replacement, for Room Moms

Holiday Shoppe Ideas

- 5th grade run it to use for their trip?
- o K Kids use it as a service project?
- Would need a room/space

• Kindergarten Registration

- \circ May 6^{th} 9:00 12:00
- o PTO: membership, shirts, socks
- o SAC

ADDitions Thank you

- Used county system, teacher recommendation, and anyone serving on a committee this year
- Brunch or thank you gift will be sent home

• 5th Grade Magic Graduation

- Julie & Britt will hand out cupcakes and drinks
- Raffle